
Attachment K

Interview Follow-Up Email

Greetings,

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for participating in the follow-up telephone conversations 
for the assessment, CDC Prevention Status Reports: User Satisfaction and Impact, is [DATE].  The goal of 
these telephone conversations is to identify specific examples of your experience with using the PSRs. 
The results of this assessment will be used by CDC to help determine the value of the 2013 PSRs and 
inform CDC’s future efforts related to PSRs.

We estimate the conversation will take approximately 20 minutes. Can you please provide three options
of days and times in the next 5 business days [BY DATE] that are convenient for you for a brief 
conversation?

We appreciate your participation in this feedback gathering process.

If you have any questions about this specific web-based assessment, please contact us at 
psreports@nnphi.org. If you have any questions about the overall project, please contact Garry Lowry at
gel2@cdc.gov. Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,  

Prevention Status Reports Assessment Team
psreports@nnphi.org
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